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WillowTalk

 At the Willowbridge HOA Annual Meeting last month, elections were held to elect 
two board members.  The community re-elected Julie Dubros to the board for another 
three year term. Julie, as most residents know, is a long time board member, a past 
president and the subdivision security coordinator.  She has worked tirelessly to make 
Willowbridge/Stonebridge a great place to live.  Her work often goes unappreciated, 
but those who know her, know the job that she has done over the last five years.
 A new board member elected this year is Jennifer Y’barbo.  She is a fairly new resident 
to our community, but many of our residents know her from her old community.  
Jennifer previously served on the HOA board in the subdivision where she previously 
lived and decided that she wanted to help make Willowbridge/Stonebridge a better 
community.
 Also, in attendance was new board member John Widacki.  John was appointed to 
the board in August to serve out the remaining board term when Karen Roush left our 
community and submitted her resignation.  John is a long time resident and will make 
a fine addition to the board in the coming year.
 Last, but certainly not least, a longtime friend, Robert Logsdon, who served six years 
on the board, is a past president and had previously served on the ARC for several years 
has elected to step down.  Robert has faithfully served our community for many years.  
He was always a voice of reason, a calm in the storm and a person who had great insight 
into the interworkings of the HOA.  Robert will be missed for his tireless and unselfish 
efforts to help this community become a great place to live and raise a family.
 So, it is with much sadness that we say so long to Robert for now. I know that I, for 
one, will miss him and his knowledge at the board meetings.  Thank you, Robert.
 Now, on behalf of the rest of the board, I would like to say, welcome, to our new board 
members.  I hope that we can have an exciting year and continue to make Willowbridge/
Stonebridge a great place to live.
 The board urges all residents to attend the monthly board meetings in the future.  
The HOA monthly meetings are held in the clubhouse, on the last Wednesday of each 
month at 7:00pm.  
Patrick Smith
President  2011-2012
Willowbridge HOA

Willowbridge Elects 
Two New Board Members 

and Sadly Says 
“So Long” to a Friend

Timely Tip 
for December 

Gardeners
 Working in your garden is an excellent 
escape during the holidays. It is a perfect time 
to plant trees and shrubs so they can develop 
a strong root system for next Spring.  Cool 
weather color such as Pansies, Snapdragons, 
Cyclamen, Flowering Cabbage and Kale add 
splashes of color to your landscape.  Spring 
flowering bulbs can be planted now once 
they have been properly chilled.
 Prune Summer flowering shrubs and 
vines now.  They will bloom on new growth.  
Remember – do not top your Crapemyrtles!  
Simply prune to remove seed heads and 
shape. Trim evergreens only to reshape.
 Prepare for the cold weather before it hits!  
One of the best things you can do for your 
landscape plants is to provide a 2-to 3-inch 
layer of mulch.  Mulching is necessary year 
round but during the colder periods it 
provides a layer of insulation for the roots.  
Secondly, water your landscape well before a 
cold spell.  A drought stressed plant is more 
susceptible to freeze damage.  Thirdly, for 
more tender plants, purchase frost cloth for 
extra protection.  Frost cloth is a fabric which 
adds 3 to 4 degrees of warmth.  Cover the 
plant completely allowing the edges to come 
all the way to the ground.  We are utilizing 
the heat which radiates from the ground.  
 This is also an excellent time to start 
planning changes or additions to your 
landscape for the spring.
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Kyle Survance ......................................................... President
Karen Roush  ..................................................Vice President
Robert Logsdon ...................................................... Treasurer
Julie Dubros ............................................................ Director
Patrick Smith ...........................................................Director

All Emergencies ...............................................................911
Harris County Sheriff ..................................... 713-221-6000
Harris County Animal Control ...................... 281-999-3191
Cy-Fair Hospital ............................................. 281-890-4285
CenterPoint - Street Lights & Outages ........... 713-207-2222
CenterPoint Energy ........................................ 713-659-2111
Newsletter Publisher
 Peel, Inc. .....................www.PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444
    Advertising.......advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444
PCMI/ Margie Naranjo ........................ 281-870-0585x1315
Poison Control Center ................................... 800-764-7661
Southwestern Bell - Repair ............................. 800-246-8464
                             - Billing ............................. 800-585-7928
Swimming Pool - Pay Phone .......................... 281-469-9004
Swimming Pool - Lifeguard ............................ 281-517-0225
Trash – Waste Management ............................ 713-686-6666 
Vacation Watch - Harris County District 5 .... 281-290-2100
W. Harris County MUD #11 ......................... 281-807-9500
Willow Place Post Office ................................ 281-890-2392
Willowbridge Website .................www.willowbridgehoa.com
Cable/Internet/Phone...COMCAST .............. 713-341-1000

Welcoming Committee
 Gracie Galvan ............................................. 281-732-0009
Beautification Committee
 Robert Logsdon .................................rel9703@yahoo.com
Homeowners Association ..................... 281-870-0585x1350
 PCMI -  Margie Naranjo ....................mnaranjo@stes.com
Clubhouse/Reservations
 Debra Moore .............................................  281-870-0585
Pool Parties/Tags
 PCMI ......................................................... 281-870-0585
Marquee Coordinator
 Barbara Lallinger ......................................... 281-890-8464 
Newsletter Coordinator
 Kyle Survance ................................. surou812@yahoo.com
Security Coordinator
 Julie Dubros ................................................ 281-794-9032 
Website Coordinator
 Angela Doray ...........................willowbridgehoa@live.com
Yard of the Month Committee
Nominate your favorite at: willowbridgehoa.com or Contact
 Chuck Roush ....................................... roushteam@att.net
Tennis Court Reservations
  ................................................www.willowbridgehoa.com
Soccer Field Reservations
 Terese Joubron .......................... teresejoubran@yahoo.com
Lost Pet Coordinator
 Sonia Moore .................... msrco@aol.com, 281-955-8068

Willowbridge Homeowners Association Inc. - PCMI
 Margie Naranjo ................................. 281-870-0585x1315
 E-Mail ................................................mnaranjo@stes.com
 Fax  ............................................................. 281-870-9170
If you have any questions or comments regarding the 

neighborhood please contact the numbers above.

 Willowbridge/Stonebridge Homeowner's Association 
meetings are held the fourth Wednesday of each month at 
the community clubhouse at 7:00 pm.

To report street or curb damage, missing/damaged street 
signs and street flooding: (281) 353-8424 or www.hcp4.net.

If a resident wants to request a new sign or replace a 
damaged one, they have to go online and fill out a request.

BOARD OF DIRECTORSIMPORTANT NUMBERS

ASSOCIATION DIRECTORY

HOA MEETINGS

HOA INFORMATION

HARRIS COUNTY 
ROAD AND BRIDGE

WELCOMING COMMITTEE
 The Welcoming Committee meetings are the last Monday 
of each month.

“Living, loving, and learning in  
Christ and the Church.”

6646 Addicks Satsuma Rd.
Houston, TX 77084

281-463-1444
www.seascs.org

 ExcEllEnt curriculum • AthlEtics
CompuTeR & SCienCe LAbS

befoRe & AfTeR SCHooL pRogRAmS

Open House
feb. 1, 2012
9 am – 2 pm

6 – 8 pm
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GRACIE GALVAN
Realtor

Area resident for 17 years.
Selling Your Home

- Free Market Analysis

Buying A Home
- Free Home Search Service

Look no further for great
customer service and put

experience to work for you!

Member of HAR/MLS service
Always working for you!

SRES, CHMS, & ALHS Specialist

RE/MAX
Proffesional Group
galvangracie@hotmail.com

Direct: 281-732-0009
Office: 832-478-1246

Federally Insured by NCUA

Your savings federally insured to at least $250,000
and backed by the full faith and credit of the United States Government

National Credit Union Administration, a U.S. Government Agency

NCUA

Apply for your Platinum 
VISA Credit Card today!
• No Annual Fee
• Free Balance Transfers
• Credit Limit from $500 to $50,000
• Free Travel Accident Insurance when

travel expenses are paid for with the card
• Free Auto Rental Insurance when the

car is rented with the card

*APR = Annual Percentage Rate. Rates, terms and offers stated here are subject to change without notice. Your rate may vary based on the loan amount, term and your 
personal circumstances. Credit Limit is determined by your personal credit worthiness. Membership is required before credit card may be opened.

18540 NORTHWEST FREEWAY
HOUSTON, TX 77065

WWW.ECCU.NET
(832)604-4848

9.90 %
APR*

LOW

A credit card that 
doesn’t bite!

 Troop 15077 chose John 
Wilber and Libby Pierce’s 
home for Yard of the Month 
for November 2011.  John 
and Libby are residents of 
Stonebridge Village and live on 
State Walk Circle.
 The troop chose the Wilber 
home because it was neatly 
groomed without any “dead” 
patches of grass.
 The Wilbers maintain their 
own yard without any outside 
help.  They even replanted a tree 
a few months ago.  John and 
Libby are very proud of their 
sons for helping keep their yard 
in tip-top shape.
 Thank you for helping keep 
our neighborhood attractive and 
enjoy your gift certificate from 
Cornelius Nursery.

Yard of the Month
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Neighborhood Teenage Baby-Sitters Available!
Are you in need of baby-sitting? Contact one of the following and help our 
neighborhood youth earn a little extra money.

Name Birthday Phone Number Parents
Carmen Colmenero 3/9/89 281-890-3223 Jaime & Juanita 
   Colmenero
Catherine Tran 12/21/88 832-452-2439 Hiep & Yen
  281-897-9031 Tran
Morgan Hurst+ 3/9/95 281-235-5641 Freddy & Kim
  281-897-8910 Hurst
Bevin Gammell 12/29/90 281-807-3152 Bradly & Elizabeth
   Gammell
Lesley Maxfield 07/25/94 281-469-6229
Lauren Mosley+ 02/14/95 281-894-8459
Rachel Sontag 12/19/97 281-970-9535 rachelsontag@ 
   hotmail.com

+ Red Cross Certified

Pet Sitter
Tommy Hamner 12 yrs. old 281-469-5782 Melissa & Findley 
   Hamner
Rachel Sontag 12/19/97 281-970-9535 rachelsontag@ 
   hotmail.com

ATTENTION TEENAGERS 
The Teenage Job Seekers listing service is offered free of charge to all 
Lakemont teenagers seeking work. Submit your name and information 
to lakemontliving@yahoo.com by the 10th of the month!

 ENERGETIC SALES REPRESENTATIVES

WANTED FOR WORKING FROM HOME, 
EARNING EXTRA INCOME, AND

SELLING ADS IN YOUR NEWSLETTER

WANTED

VISIT WWW.PEELINC.COM FOR MORE INFORMATION

888-687-6444   www.PEELinc.com

REWARD
COMMISSION BASED INCOME

BY PEEL INC.

713-937-4400
TACL-A011183C

$6800

*One System

Fall Safety Check 
on Gas Furnace*

Additional Systems $5400

Mastercard, Visa, and Discover Accepted

TALKING TRASH
By:  Barbara Lallinger

 Just a reminder…Waste Management DOES NOT PICK UP the 
day after a holiday (or the next, or the next).  Please find below the 
HOLIDAY SCHEDULE for the remainder of 2011 and 2012.   A 
second reminder:  Waste Management picks up trash on Mondays 
and Thursdays.  Recyclables are picked up on Thursdays only.  Waste 
Management observes the following holidays: New Years, Memorial 
Day, Independence Day (July 4th), Labor Day, Thanksgiving and 
Christmas.  If a holiday is not listed then it does not apply to us and 
trash will be picked up on Monday and Thursday and recyclables 
on Thursday as normally scheduled.
 Date Holiday Trash Recycle Next   
   Picked Up  Picked Up Pick Up Date

11/24/11 Thanksgiving NO NO 11/28/11 (Monday)
 5/28/12 Memorial Day NO n/a 5/31/12 (Thursday)
 9/3/12 Labor Day NO n/a 9/6/12 (Thursday)
11/22/12 Thanksgiving NO NO 11/26/12 (Monday)
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THE SCHOOL ZONE

by Barbara Lallinger
TEAMWORK  IS  KEY

 Anyone that has ever worked with a group knows that there is no “I” in team.  In 
the fall of 2010, CFISD Partners In Education (PIE) held a contest to let volunteers 
submit a theme for volunteers for the 2011-12 school year (they usually choose the 
theme).  The winner was announced at the VIPS Appreciation Event in May and 
received $250 for the school of his/her choosing and the honor of knowing this theme 
would be used district-wide for the 2011-12 school year.  
 I’m proud to say that the winner was a very good friend of mine and a Willowbridge 
resident, Rossy El-Kareh (aided by son, Mikhael, JVHS).  Rossy has another son at 
JVHS (Antonio) and Gleason (Ricardo).  She is very active at Gleason Elementary, 
Cook Middle School—where she was voted outstanding volunteer of the year last 
year—and JVHS.  Last year Rossy also became a CFISD Global Volunteer and became 
certified to perform hearing and vision screening of students.  I have kept her pretty 
busy this year at Gleason and other schools in need of volunteers that are certified.  
Her Spanish speaking skills have been invaluable to us since most of the schools have 
a high percentage of Spanish speaking students. 
 What you may not know about Rossy:  She is one of three sisters from Mexico, 
married to three brothers from Lebanon, and all three families live in Willowbridge.
 Congratulations, Rossy, and thank you for supporting the youth of our community.

Wishing everyone a
Happy Holiday

Season!

Thank You 
TO ALL OUR 

2011
ADVERTISERS!

PEEL, INC.
www.peelinc.com

512-263-9181

Did You Know?
 Cypress Fairbanks ISD has a new superintendent?  
Dr. Mark Henry officially assumed the position of 
district superintendent in July, replacing Dr. David 
Anthony.  Dr. Henry was formerly superintendent 
of Galena Park ISD. 
 For the 4th consecutive year, we are the largest 
Recognized school district in the state.  

To Submit 
Articles:

E-Mail articles and photos to the following 
address: surou812@yahoo.com.  Articles must 
be received by the 8th of the month for the 
following month's issue. Please specify 
on the article that it is to be published in 
the WillowTalk. Accurate and beneficial 
community information will be posted at 
the board of director’s discretion.
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Gleason Elementary PTO 
Officers For 2011-12

 *Jennifer Rayphole President
   Angela Pokladnik VP-Membership & Volunteers
   Ali DeLuca VP-Fall Fundraising
 *Lara Cheves VP-Spring Fundraising
 *Jennifer Brock VP-Secondary Fundraising
   Michelle Houston VP-Special Events
   Carrie Wiseley Treasurer
   Jennifer Nobles Secretary/Parliamentarian
 *Tina Diese Historian

*Denotes Willowbridge/Stonebridge Resident

 These volunteers put in a tremendous amount of time at Gleason.  
They are always looking for “A Few Good Volunteers.”  If you have 
any spare time, please consider volunteering.  If you do not have a 
child or grandchild at Gleason you can still volunteer by becoming  
a Cy-Fair Global Volunteer.  To become a global volunteer, contact:  
Peggy Dworsky @ (281) 517-6802 or peggy.dworsky@cfisd.net.

NEW-FASHIONED GINGERBREAD CAKE
2 c. cake flour       
1 t. each:  baking powder, ground ginger
½ t. each:  baking soda, ground cinnamon, ground nutmeg
¼ t. ground cloves
¾ c. water
1/3 c. brown sugar (packed)
¼ c. molasses
3 T. canola oil
2 T. crystallized ginger, finely minced (optional)
2 T. powdered sugar
 Preheat oven to 350 degrees.  Coat an 8-inch square baking pan 
with nonstick cooking spray; set aside.
 Combine flour, baking powder, ginger, baking soda, cinnamon, 
nutmeg and cloves in large bowl; mix well.
 Beat water, brown sugar, molasses and oil in small bowl with 
electric mixer at low speed until well blended.  Pour into flour 
mixture, beat until just blended.  Stir in crystallized ginger.  Pour 
into prepared pan.
 Bake 30 to 35 minutes or until toothpick inserted into center 
comes out clean.  Let cool 10 minutes.  Sprinkle with powdered 
sugar just before serving.

CHRISTMAS WASSAIL
2 qts. sweet apple cider    
1 t. whole cloves
1 c. lemon juice     
1 cinnamon stick
2 c. orange juice (no pulp)   
sugar to taste
¾ c. pineapple juice
 Combine all ingredients and bring to a simmer.  Strain and serve 
hot; may be kept warm in a crock pot.

BLACK EYED PEA’S BAKED SQUASH
Black Eyed Pea Restaurants

5 lbs. medium yellow squash     
¼ c. sugar
2 eggs        
2 t. salt
1 c. bread crumbs (rumor has it that BEP uses their whole wheat 
rolls)    
2 T. onion, chopped
dash of pepper
4 oz. butter
 Cut off tips of squash.  Cut squash into 3 or 4 pieces.  Place in 
pot and add water to just cover squash.  Cook until tender.  Drain 
in colander and mash.  Add remaining ingredients.  Cover with 
a light layer of bread crumbs.  Bake @ 350 degrees until lightly 
browned.\ 
 Please submit your favorite recipes to leroylallinger@live.com.

Christmas Recipes
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DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of 
their authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its 
employees. Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in 
articles submitted by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for 
the advertising content with this publication. All warranties and representations 
made in the advertising content are solely that of the advertiser and any such 
claims regarding its content should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of 
such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the 
publisher assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or 
typographical mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated 
above or in the case of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any 
other liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely 
manner, except as limited to liabilities stated above.

At no time will any source be allowed to use the WillowTalk contents, or 
loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, 
website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of 
solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political campaigns, or 
other self amplification, under penalty of law without written or expressed 
permission from the Willowbridge-Stonebridge  Homeowners Association and 
Peel, Inc. The information in the WillowTalk  is exclusively for the private use 
of Willowbridge-Stonebridge residents only. 

Questions, Complaints, Comments?
Contact Khara Mathews at PCMI by e-mail: kmathews@stes.
com or calling 281-870-0585, ext 1350. To ensure prompt 
attention and response please make sure you include your full 
name, address, and a contact number.  Please remember that 
being polite and practical helps.  We are all trying to do a good 
job and keep our neighborhood a pleasant place for residents.

FREE?
DID YOU SAY

www.PEELinc.com

YES! YOUR NEWSLETTER IS PROVIDED
100% FREE OF CHARGE TO YOUR HOA
and is made possible by the  
advertisers within. Please frequent
their businesses and let them
know where you saw their 
advertisement.  While there, 
be sure to say “Thanks!”

PEEL, INC.
community newsletters

“Meet your neighbors and keep everyone wel l  informed”

Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior Painting
• Hardi Plank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Sheetrock Repair
• Interior Carpentry
• Cabinet Painting
• Wallpaper Removal and  
  Texturizing
• Pressure Washing
• Fence Repair/Replacement

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
NO PAYMENT UNTIL COMPLETION

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

• Garage Floor Epoxy
• Custom Staining
• Roofing
• Gutter Repair/Replacement
• Faux Painting
• Door Refinishing
• Window Installation
• Trash Removal
• Ceiling Fan/Light Fixtures
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